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We had a fantastic and eventful February, filled with memorable moments and exciting activities.
One of the standout highlights of the month was our grand Valentine's Party and Dinner. We

kicked off the day with a lively party alongside our residents, which  transitioned into an evening
dinner. The Junior Beta young men from South Warren graciously served dinner and treats for us.
Wonderful entertainment was provided for us by our new resident, Pearl Taylor’s Granddaughter

Kelly. 
In addition to the party, we enjoyed several fun outings this month. Our residents participated in a
delightful lunch at Olive Garden, followed by a grocery shopping trip to Meijer. The ladies also had

a relaxing outing to Super Nails for a pampering pedicure experience.
It was truly a month filled with laughter, great company, and cherished memories.

We are excited to introduce the newest

member of the Massey Springs family!

Please join us in welcoming Aniston Nicole

Goodman. Aniston was born on February

8, 2025, at 4:48 AM, weighing 7 pounds 9

ounces and measuring 20 inches long.

Congratulations to the proud parents:

Luke and Kayla Goodman!



Reminders

Upcoming Events

Birthdays

Please join us in welcoming Mrs. Pearl, the newest resident of our Massey Springs community! Mrs. Pearl was born
on October 30, 1935, in Manila, Philippines. Her father, who was in the service, brought the family to the United

States when she was just three years old.
She was married to the late Rhea Taylor and is the proud mother of four children: Bonnie, Bob, Terry, and Michael.

Additionally, she has six wonderful grandchildren, who bring her much joy.
Mrs. Pearl worked in the insurance business. Her husband was the owner of Blake Hart Taylor and Weisman

Insurance Company.
She is also a proud pet owner of two cats, Jack and Jill, who are now cherished members of our Massey Springs

family.
In her spare time, Mrs. Pearl enjoys meeting new people, participating in women's clubs, attending church, and

most importantly, spending quality time with her children and grandchildren.
We are thrilled to have her as part of our community!

Sherri has been an employee of Massey Springs Since March 2024.
 She brings ten years of experience as a residential aide, with a passion for providing personalized care to each
resident. She takes the time to truly get to know each of you, our residents, offering unique gestures of kindness

before ending each shift, ensuring everyone feels valued and appreciated.
Living in Franklin, KY, Sherri is a proud mother to two sons and a devoted dog owner. In her spare time, she enjoys

reading, thrifting, spending quality time with her family, and watching music videos.
Sherri deeply values the friendships she has built with both her coworkers and the residents, and she is dedicated

to creating a warm, welcoming environment for everyone she interacts with.

Resident Spotlight: Pearl Taylor 

March 3, 9A:   Resident Council/ 2P Pottery with

Donna

March 4, 10:45A: Lunch Bunch Outing @

March 7, 2P: Men’s Group Outing Southern

Lanes 

March 10, 2P: Meijer Outing

March 11 & 25, 3P: Singing Seniors

March 13, 2P: Just Friends/Happy Hour

March 17, ALL DAY: St Patrick’s Day Wear Green 

March 18, 2P: Women’s Group Outing@

Greenwood Mall

March 24, 2P:  Birthday SocialAudie Rich March 3rd 

Adan Cantu March 5th 

John Meier March 19th 

Suzanne Joiner March 28th Contact
Demetria@masseyspringssrliving.com

Phone: 270-842-0004

Employee Spotlight: Sherri McKeel


